
FAT TRASH
Hi-de-ho folks, are you feeling as large and as
inflated as I am? Jeebus. Santa sent me a box of
edible goodies from Zingermans and then my wife
started cooking. I believe I need just one more
wafer thin mint…..

The NFL schedule is well under way for week 15.
The Steelers already crushed the Panthers last
Thursday night, and the hapless Cardinals won a
squeaker over the feckless Cowboys last night.
It was a pathetic, yet curiously fun game to
watch. The best quarterback in the game was a
rookie from Fordham. Scary.

The game of the day today is likely the Teh Jets
at Da Bears. The Jets QB is nursing a sore
shoulder; Rex Ryan would be far more interested
if it was Sanchize’s foot instead. But Sanchez
will start, and Ryan better focus on Brian
Urlacher and the Bears defensive line, lest he
suffer the agony of defeet. Jay Cutler is not
exactly lighting the stat board up like Kurt
Warner, but he has played a lot better and more
consistently since being shepherded by Mike
Martz. This game is really a tossup, maybe
slight edge to the homeboys.

The “other” New York team, the Gents, are also
in a huge game, which just so happens to be on
the Frozen Tundra in the land of cheese. Aaron
Rodgers is back for the Pack and should be fine,
although the Giants have been rough on opposing
quarterbacks this year. Both teams suffered
crushing losses last week, the Pack to Brady and
the Pats in a surprisingly close game without
Rodgers, and the Giants, of course, in the soul
crushing last second loss to Mike Vick, DeSean
Jackson and the Iggles. Another pickem, with a
slight edge to the home team.

I can’t decide which of the other games are the
third best story today, so it is a tie between
Vikes at Eagles and Peyton and the Colts
visiting the Black Hole in Oakland. The latest
from Adam Shefter is that the Eagles/Vikes game
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is postponed until Tuesday because of the wild
winter storm invading Philly and the more tha
half foot of snow expected during the game. More
time for the Geezer to get ready! Now Favre
versus Vick – that would be some kind of fun.
The Colts really need a win against the Rayduhs,
but it will be a lot harder than they want. I
look for Manning to insure enough points to pull
it out, but am very tempted to take the Silver
and Black for the upset.

The Saints in Hot’Lanta Monday night should be a
great game, but neither team’s playoff hopes
ride on it. The Saints are coming on and Matty
Ice and the Falcons never lose at home. The rest
of the games are okay, but not great. Bucs
should easily dispatch the SeaSquawks and the
Bolts will kill the Bengals, who have just quit.
Houston at Denver is only even worth a mention
because it figures Gary Kubiak will be coaching
one of these teams next year; which one is a
good question. Sexy Rexy Grossman and the
Deadskins should lose to the Jags and the Chefs
should be able to cook the suddenly lost at sea
Titans (unless Kerry Collins goes off, which he
can still do). Ravens over Brownies and Bieber
Brady and Pats over the Toronto Bills. That
leaves the battle of the NFC West bulge, the 5-9
49ers at the 6-8 Rams. Obviously, with records
like that, this game will likely decide the
winner of the division crown and a playoff home
game.

UPDATE – Ooops! Forgot the Kitties at the Fish.
Cats eat Fish, then smack their lips.
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